
From:  
To: Sandy Stewart/NEWPORT/ONS@ONS,  
Cc: Ed Humpherson/LONDON/ONS@ONS, Roger.Halliday , 

, , 
 

Date: 11/06/2014 09:41 
Subject: RE: Requirements 
 
 
 
Morning Sandy, 
  
Hope that you are well.   
  
As per our last conversation, (from Roger’s office) has been trying to arrange a 
meeting with Ed Humpherson this week.  However, she has had no response from his 
office as to when he is in Edinburgh or when may be a suitable time for him.   I am 
conscious that we are progressing through this week, and we are keen for this meeting 
to happen.  Could you offer some assistance with this? 
  
Thanks, 
 

 
  

  
  

  
 

  
  
From:   
Sent: 05 June 2014 15:20 
To: 'Sandy Stewart' 
Cc: Ed Humpherson; Halliday R (Roger); Edge N (Nicola);  
Subject: RE: Requirements 
  
Hi Sandy, 
  
It was nice to talk with you this afternoon.  It would still be helpful to have sight of the 
draft recommendations to ensure that we fully understand the initial areas of concern 
and can come prepared to discuss as many of these areas as possible on Monday – 
and follow-up on others at a later date should we not manage to cover them all in one 
sitting.  Similarly, it would be helpful to see any draft report.  This would be helpful to 
check whether there have been any misunderstandings during the first round of 
evidence gathering.  Some of the issues noted in Rogers email are surprising, so it 
would be good to check that these have not been brought about by any 
miscommunication.  We remain committed to providing the required evidence.   
  
On the meeting next week,  has kindly offered to arrange from our end.  
  



Yours, 
 

  
  

  
  

 
  

  
From: Sandy Stewart [mailto:sandy.stewart ]  
Sent: 05 June 2014 13:39 
To:  
Cc: Ed Humpherson 
Subject: Requirements 
  
Hi   
 
Thanks for getting in touch to clarify a few points.  
 
The purpose of Monday's meeting is to talk you through areas where we consider you are not Code 
compliant. Our current list of requirements and suggestions are in a draft form and are likely to change as 
a consequence of the conversation on Monday and subsequent conversations. We will then be in a better 
position to reflect on the content and wording of the final recommendations. I think Roger's update to you 
should provide you with enough about the areas of concern to us - but that thinking can be developed 
further on Monday.  
 
Once we've had that initial meeting, Ed and I would like the opportunity to speak to your policy 
colleagues. I think we aim to do that before the end of next week.  
 
Thanks  
 
Sandy  

 

Sandy Stewart | Head of Edinburgh Office | UK Statistics Authority |  

 
Now you can follow us on Twitter! : @UKStatsAuth 

For information on the work of the UK Statistics Authority, visit: 
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk 
 
 

http://www.twitter.com/UKStatsAuth
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/



